
Greetings, 
 
I'm writing to voice my strong support for HB 2004 to protect tenants' 
rights, i.e. the rights of those who are most vulnerable among us. 
Please vote in favor of HB 2004. Landlords do not need no-cause evictions to keep neighbors safe as we 
have for-cause evictions. 
No-cause evictions exist to retaliate, discriminate, and intimidate. 
They put profit over people, and again I reiterate, the people who are the most vulnerable among us. 
 
If you vote against tenants, tenants like me will vote against you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Adelaide Byrum 

 


